
 

 

Proposals for new 
homes at Sherfield 
Hill Farm 
 

 

 
 
Come and see us! 
 
Prior to submitting an application 
for land at Sherfield Hill Fam, we 
are keen to share our proposals. 
Please join us in person for our 
exhibition: 
 
When: 
Tuesday 14th December, 14:00 
to 19:00 

 
Where: 
Sherfield on Loddon Village Hall 
 

The proposals 
 

• 186 new homes at land at Sherfield Hill Farm to support local 
needs. 

• 74 of the 186 will be affordable homes, including homes for 
first time buyers and people looking to stay in the local area. 

• Located close to facilities in Sherfield Park, Chineham and 
Basingstoke. 

• Connections to cycling and walking routes. 
• High quality housing within a sustainable development. 
• A sustainable new community, with electric vehicle charging 

points on site.  



 

 

        Land at Sherfield Hill Farm 
 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
We are writing to you as a member of the local community to let you 
know about our emerging proposals for new homes on the land at 
Sherfield Hill Farm, north of the approved Redlands development.  
 
With a recognised need for more homes across the Borough of 
Basingstoke and Deane, this site offers the opportunity to provide 186 
new homes, 74 of which will be affordable for local people.  
 
As a residential developer who has spent 85 years providing quality 
homes for local people, creating new communities and adding to 
existing ones, we have a track record of delivery. But we also value 
the input and contribution of the local community before any 
application is submitted.  
 
You can get involved in the application in a number of ways:  
 

Visiting www.miller-sherfield.co.uk for more information.  
 
Meeting us in person for our physical exhibition on Tuesday 14th 
December – we will be at Sherfield on Loddon Village Hall 
between 14:00 and 19:00.  
 
Contacting us if you have any questions at this stage - please call 
0800 148 8911 or email info@miller-sherfield.co.uk, or write to the 
above freepost address. 
 
Submitting your feedback, using the feedback form 
accompanying this newsletter, which has been prepared for those 
who have attended the exhibition on 14th December. Please note 
that the deadline for registering your feedback on the proposals is 
Friday 7th January 2022. 

 
We look forward to working with you in the weeks and months ahead.  
 
Yours,  
 
Miller Homes. 
 
 

 
 

http://www.miller-sherfield.co.uk/

